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Dear Friends of Wiseburg Cemetery: 

 

 Greetings to you from the Trustees of the Wiseburg Cemetery. 

 We are thankful for the donations we have received over this 

past year totaling $6600. Our normal operating expenses were 

completely covered.  

 Last summer the cemetery partnered with Wiseburg United 

Methodist Church to have a picnic pavilion built in memory of Ken 

Spicer and Dale Wood. The picnic pavilion was built to honor Ken and 

Dale for their countless hours spent taking care of the cemetery and 

church grounds.  

 A dedication service of the community picnic pavilion will be 

held in the pavilion on Sunday, May 27, 2018 at 2 p.m. A picnic meal 

will follow. Everyone is invited to attend. Fried chicken, 

beverages, cake and paper goods will be provided. Attendees are 

asked to bring a food item to share. Please RSVP to Glen Baer 410-

357-5735 or at gbaer649061@comcast.net. In the event of inclement 

weather the service and picnic will be held in the fellowship hall. 

 We need each lot holder and those interested in the cemetery to 

continue to contribute to the support of the ongoing maintenance of 

the cemetery. An envelope is enclosed for your convenience.  The 

trustees need your financial support to maintain the grounds.  As 

always, we are extremely grateful and proud of the outstanding care 

which the cemetery receives from our caretakers, the Wood family. 

 The trustees remind those of you who are leaving funds to the 

cemetery through your Will to be sure to specify the Wiseburg 

Cemetery.  Be sure to clearly specify the cemetery if that is your 

desire. Thank you to all the families who have left memorial 

donations to the cemetery fund. 

  For those who wish to have memorials sent to the cemetery 

they should be sent to the Treasurer of the Wiseburg Cemetery rather 

than the church. Please use the return address shown on the 

envelope. 

 

       Yours sincerely, 

     The Trustees of the Wiseburg Cemetery 

Rosa Spicer Baer Fred Graefe II  Glen E. Baer Glenn Miller 

President        Vice President  Treasurer & Secretary  

        Superintendent 

George Thompson, Ken Norman, Butch Ensor, 

Dean Wood, Charlie Wood, Marvin Naylor 


